
Central Govt. Employees on strike on July 11-2016 

7th Pay Commission – Empowered Committee Meeting held on 14th June 2016 – 
30% hike in pay discussed – After discussion with Committee Finance Ministry to 
present a Note to Cabinet for its approval 

The Empowered Committee of Secretaries under the chairmanship of Mr.P K 
Sinha, Cabinet Secretary convened a meeting on 14th June 2016 and discussed 
for increase in basic pay of Central Government Employees up to 30%. As per 
Zee News report quoting Dainik Jagran, the Cabinet Secretary called on higher 
ups in Prime Minister Office on 15th June 2016 and discussed with them 
relating to report of Committee of Secretaries prepared so far with regard to 7th 
CPC related increase in pay and allowances of Central government employees. 

It is also reported by Zee News that the secretaries panel which is reviewing the 
7th pay commission’s recommendations submitted its report to the Finance 
Ministry. The Finance Ministry will prepare a note and present it before the 
Cabinet in the next 15 days.While All Central Government Employees, Railway 
Employees Civilian Defence Employees have announced for All India Strike 
from 11th July 2016, it may have an impact on Govt in finalization of its 
decision on 7th Pay Commission recommendations as early as possible. 

NFTE‐BSNL   supports   the Demands of CG Employees and their strike on july 
11,2016. 


